
 

 

 
 
Wed, Dec 11, 2020 at 10:24 AM 
 
Capitola City Manager Jamie Goldstein left a voicemail message on the above date to 
confirm that the responses of the City Manager and Police Chief to the Tangled Web, 
Risk Management, and Homelessness reports were included in a single unified 
response by the City Council to each report. 
 
The Correspondence Committee on behalf of 
 

 
Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson 
2020–2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury 
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